
Dear Ivan: 

JAMES A. DUNLAP 

GAINESVILLE, GEORGIA 

September 7, 1966 

I tried to telephone you this morning. I think 
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Snick and that element are acting horribly. 

Frankly, I don't think you should go into a mob 

such as that without adequate protection. It scared me 

when I saw the riot scenes on television last night and 

this morning. Be careful! 

With warm personal regards, I am 

Mayor Ivan Allen 
City of Atlanta 
City Hall 
Atlanta , Georgia 

Sincerely, 




